
 

 

 

In this newsletter, we would like to share with you a sample of a correspondence letter, that you may receive from your 

student(s), sometime this year. Standard 1-3, 4-7, Form 1-4, and Form 5-6, will all have different questions that were 

asked of them. For example, Jimmy Dausen was asked what his sponsor could pray about for him, and he responded 

that he would like good patience. Debbie is Jimmy’s sponsor, and she gave permission to share her responses to him in 

this newsletter. She has two siblings, a grandma of an 11-year-old boy (Jimmy is 12), loves to spend time with her 

horses, served in the U.S. military, and she would like prayer for her health.  

She is among many 

sponsors who don’t 

correspond with their 

students, regularly. And, that 

is okay. Yet, sometimes, a 

personal connection is the 

very thing that is needed for 

a student to keep pursuing 

an education. This 

encouragement may be a 

deciding factor to stay in 

school. It shows students 

that they are not alone, they are being prayed for, 

and there is accountability. Sometimes, our 

experiences and careers can give them the fortitude 

to not give up. So, if you are interested in 

corresponding with your student(s), it does not have 

to be time consuming or difficult. You can email a 

quick message and a picture (If you want), send a 

WhatsApp or Messenger text, or send a simple letter 

to the address on the bottom right. We will send it 

on to our contact at the schools, and then print up 

your message of hope to your student(s). I will 

attach the guidelines for the correspondence letters 

in this email or you can check them out on our 

website: sakilasponsorship.org.  

Thank you so much for giving students more 

opportunities in life. And, giving them a life filled 

with hope in Christ Jesus.   
 

“Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ! According to his great mercy, he has caused us to 
be born again to a living hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead………..” (1 Peter 1:3-6) 
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FOR CORRESPONDENCE 
Jennifer Kamrath 
55453 Mckenzie Hwy 
Blue River, OR 97413 
541-405-6650  
sakilacorrespondence@gmail.com 

 

 

The Sakila Sponsorship Program is a U.S. Federally 
recognized 501(c)(3) charity. All donations are tax 

deductible. Please make checks payable to the Sakila 
Sponsorship Program (S.S.P.) or pay securely using 

your credit or debit card by going to 
www.sakilasponsorship.org and clicking on the 

‘CONTACT INFO & DONATIONS’ button. 
 

SSP TREASURER 
Monica Duchemin 
P.O. Box 1430, Poulsbo, WA 98370 
1-360-620-5055  
sakila@sakilasponsorship.org 
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